
PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF TIMBERCREEK CANYON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – PROPOSED TELECOMMUNICATION TOWER 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the Village of Timbercreek Canyon, will 
hold a public hearing to consider a proposal for the installation of a telecommunications tower on 
Village-owned property. 

In accordance with the Village Ordinance, the Board is giving notice of a Public Hearing for 
public comment from Village residents.  The Board will evaluate the proposed structure and will 
take action on proposed tower at a future Board of Aldermen meeting.   

Public Hearing Details: 
Date: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 

Time: 6:00 PM 
Location: Timbercreek Canyon Fire Station 

Address: 201 S. Timbercreek Drive, Timbercreek Canyon, TX 

The Village encourages residents of Timbercreek Canyon to attend the hearing and provide 
comments, input, or concerns regarding the proposed telecommunications tower. 


